
Item 5 – Summary of Public Comments /Proposed Actions for GMA 12 
 

 
Texas Water Code §36.108(d-2) states: ”After the public hearing, the district shall 
compile for consideration at the next joint planning meeting a summary of relevant 
comments received, any suggested revisions to the proposed desired future conditions, 
and the basis for the revisions”. Brazos Valley GCD received two written comments 
during the comment period; (1) Cathy Lazarus (Hopper MAG comment), and (2) City of 
Bryan (Simsboro DFC comments). LBG-Guyton was asked to summarize the comments 
because both addressed hydrological modeling. 
 
Located in File Browser folders 4b and 4c are the full comments by both Cathy Lazarus 
and the City of Bryan. John Seifert summarized the comments and has presented the 
comments to Board with no suggested revisions to the adopted proposed desired future 
conditions. The General Manager has conferred with LBG-Guyton on the comments 
received and concurs that no revisions are necessary when presented to GMA 12. 
 
It is the recommendation by the General Manager that the summarized relevant public 
comments be presented at the next GMA 12 meeting suggesting no revisions to the 
adopted proposed desired future conditions. 
 
 
 
  


